(Colwick Road, Pavilion Road and Trentside North, West Bridgford) (One Way Streets and
Prohibition of Driving) Traffic Regulation Order 2021 (8297)

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council HAS MADE an Order under the Road
Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended, Traffic Management Act 2004, as amended, and The Civil Enforcement
of Parking Contraventions (County of Nottinghamshire) Designation Order 2008 (SI 2008 No. 1086), as amended,
the effects of which will be to roads in West Bridgford in the Borough of Rushcliffe:-

. One Way Streets (amendment to existing)
(i) Pavilion Road - (south-west to north-east section) from its junction with Trent Bridge in a north-easterly
direction for 16 metres.

2. Prohibition of Driving on Event Days (Football matches or other events at the Nottingham Forest
Football Ground) to be in force on Mon — Fri, 6 -10pm and Bank Holidays, Sat & Sun, 10am — 10pm at
the following locations (road to be closed by either gates or bollards on Event Days) — except access
permit holders accessing Pavilion Rd or Colwick Rd off Radcliffe Rd

(i) On Colwick Road at its junction with Radcliffe Road

(ii) On Pavilion Road at its junction with Trent Bridge (A60)
(iii) On Pavilion Road at its junction with Radcliffe Road

(iv) On Trentside North at its junction with Trent Bridge (A60)

Relevant documents may be inspected at the locations below or by visiting the County Councils website
(consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk)

(a) The Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP.
(b) West Bridgford Library, Bridgford Road, West Bridgford, Nottingham, Nottinghamshire, NG2 6AT

THIS ORDER WILL COME INTO FORCE ON THE 10TH DAY OF NOVEMBER 2021.

The above restrictions have been introduced as part of the measures to protect members of the public, attending
events at the Nottingham Forest Football ground, from hostile vehicles. The next event day will be displayed on
variable message signs. On event days when the gates or bollards are open then access will be permitted for
drivers who wish to gain access or egress to premises off the Highway. In addition access off Radcliffe Rd will be
allowed to all residents displaying a valid access permit at all times on an event day.

Via East Midlands

Improvements Manager

Major Projects and Improvements
Bilsthorpe Depot

Bilsthorpe Business Park

Bilsthorpe

Nottinghamshire

NG22 8ST
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